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On April 7, 2019, the Partnership Pastoral Council for Blessed Sacrament and Our Lady Queen 

of Peace Parishes hosted a second Town Hall with parishioners from both parishes at Blessed 

Sacrament Church.  As a result of that meeting, the following concerns were identified: 

 Need for handicap seating options 

 Improve the acoustics at Blessed Sacrament 

 Address the sewer trap issues at Blessed Sacrament 

 Increase attendance at Mass 

 Balance our concern with finances and faith development 

The Pastoral Council has already begun drafting plans to address these issues. Please watch the 

bulletin and website for updates. 

The purpose of the Partnership Pastoral Council for Blessed Sacrament and Our Lady Queen of 

Peace is to serve as a consultative body to the Pastor per Diocesan guidelines, to develop and 

implement strategic planning for the future of the partnership, assist and encourage 

parishioners in living their baptismal calling and foster the sacramental life of the partnership 

parishes.   

 

 

 


